
Carclaze Newsletter - Autumn Term 1 - 13 September 2024 

Email: emoseley@car.celtrust.org or head@car.celtrust.org 

acolwill@car.celtrust.org 

For mental health support 

slenz-williams@car.celtrust.org 

For safeguarding concerns 

primarysafeguarding@car.celtrust.org 

Telephone: 01726 74194 - Wraparound Care (after hours) 07821595894 

Website: www.carclazesch.org - Head Teacher: Mr Simon Pollard  

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

One of the most important parts of being a community school is everyone working together to provide the best      
opportunities for all our children. 

 

For many years a key to bringing everyone together has been the Friends of Carclaze School. This group of parents, 
staff and other linked members of the community works hard together for two main aims: 

 

To provide broad opportunities for the children 

To raise funds to support the children's learning and experiences in school. 

 

Every parent and member of staff is automatically part of this group. Some will support by coming to events like bingo 
or a Fayre. Others will volunteer to help at the events or with preparation between events. 

 

We all need a strong core of parents to attend the committee meetings and help make decisions about what events 
we will hold and how we will spend any money raised. 

 

In the current climate of very small school budgets this group is more important than ever. 

 

Everyone is invited to a cheese and wine evening on Wednesday 18th September at 7pm to find out more about the 
Friends, what is planned for this year and how you can be involved. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Simon 

  

Simon Pollard 

Executive Head Teacher 

Cornwall Education Learning Trust (CELT) 



Certificate Winners  

Porthpean - E.Cooper for being an incredibly kind friend to everyone in our class.  

Greenaway  - D.Mackenzie  

Perranporth - for sparkling in maths and real positivity in this area.   H.Samuels - communicating very well, super        

answering of questions.   

Harlyn Bay - A.Hume-Gurney for fantastic ideas and contributions in lessons.  W.Bardell for working his hardest and  

trying his best.  

Sennen - C.Adams for starting Year 4 with a positive attitude towards his work.  H.Sanders for being a model example of 

behaviour to her peers.  

Porthluney - L.Pearce for her positive attitude to learning.  L.Andrews for a fantastic start to Year 5 

Polzeath - E.Taylor for consistently demonstrating the ‘Carclaze Way’ towards his adults and peers.  F.Atherton for using 

amazing figurative language in her poetry.   

After Schools Clubs  - Please note - if your child is attending Football Club this term - they will be required to 

wear trainers during dryer weather/when we are in the hall and studs during the wetter 

weather.   Can all football children please ensure they have shin guards.   

Many thanks  

 






